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'Peccei, Roberto'
Saito, Candi; Pollack, Ann M.; chipr@purdue.edu
RE: SRM Allegations at Purdue

Thank you for the quick response. Of course, with your authorization as stated in your
February 22nd email, I am anxious to discuss these matters directly with Dr. Rutledge. He
may contact me through email or by phone, 703-696-0989.

Again, I sincerely appreciate your help with this matter.
vIr
Holly Adams
Inspector General
Office of Naval Research

-----Original Message-----
From: Peccei, Roberto [mailto:rpeccei@conet.ucla.edu}
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2007 11:37 AM
To: Adams, Holly
Cc: Saito, Candi; Pollack, Ann M.; chipr@purdue.edu
Subject: SRM Allegations at Purdue

Dear Inspector General Adams

lnk you very much for having made the time to talk with me yesterday. As I told you,
'-~~ore I spoke to you I had a long talk with my colleague Dr Charles Rutledge, who is the

Vice President for Research at Purdue University. Dr Rutledge told me that Purdue is
prepared to address directly with ONR the issues of possible scientific misconduct at
Purdue you raised connected to the DARPA/ONR grant to UCLA. I believe that this would be a
more effective way to get to the bottom of this matter, than if the investigation were
carried out by UCLA.

In view of the above, UCLA is quite happy to relinquish back to you this investigation, 50

that you can pursue this matter more directly with Purdue University. Of course, if you
were to need assistance from UCLA in tracing expenditures or other administrative matters
handled by us connected with the ONR grant N00014-05-1-0459, we are very willing to help.

Sincerely yours
Roberto Peccei
Vice Chancellor for Research
UCLA

-----Original Message-----
From: Adams, Holly [mailto:Holly Adams@onr.navy.mil)
Sent: Friday, February 16, 2007 12:16 PM
To: Peccei, Roberto
Cc: Saito, Candi
Subject: SRM Allegations at Purdue

Dr. Peccei,

we discuss on the 14th, I am sending a letter via email concerning allegations of
Jinistrative mishandling and scientific research misconduct in the case of UCLA's

vubble fusion" subgrant to Purdue University. This will be followed by hard copy through
regular mail.
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Please let me know if you have questions and if you would rather I work through a
delegate. Thank you, so much for your help in this matter.

-. /r

lly Adams
ONR IG
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